

# **UPPER SWAN OSHC NEWSLETTER**

Week- 21.07.25 -25.07.25



# WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING

### Monday - Comic Con Day

What an exciting start to the week with our Comic Con Day! The children came dressed as their favourite anime characters, superheroes, and fantasy icons. They used their imaginations to create their very own comic books, learning about storytelling, character design, and expressing their ideas through art and words.

### 🥜 T

#### Tuesday – Science & Slime Day

It was all about gooey, stretchy, colourful fun during our Science Day! The children became little scientists as they mixed white glue, slime activator, and food colouring to create their own custom slime with this hands-on activity, they learned about chemical reactions, cause and effect—all while having an absolute blast!

#### Wednesday – Indigenous Day: Waugal the Rainbow Serpent

We journeyed into the Dreamtime as we learned about Waugal the Rainbow Serpent, a powerful creation being in Indigenous culture. The children were captivated by the story and then brought the magic to life by crafting their own vibrant rainbow snakes using paper plates, colours, and glitter. This beautiful activity helped foster cultural appreciation, storytelling, and fine motor skills.

### 🔢 Thursday – Game of Old: Hopscotch Fun

We brought back the classics with our Game of Old Day, where the children played a serious and silly game of Hopscotch! They took turns, followed the rules, and encouraged one another with big smiles and cheers. It was an afternoon of turn-taking, number recognition, and friendly competition—with lots of bouncing fun!

## Friday – Superhero Face Painting Day

We ended the week with a splash of colour and creativity during our Face Painting Day! Each child designed their very own superhero face paint, bringing their inner powers to life with masks, stars, lightning bolts, and more. This activity allowed for self-expression, design thinking, and confidence building—all while looking fabulous!























# facebook



Follow Care for Kids on





# WHAT'S COMING UP

- Kindy enrolment now open for 2026
  - Swimming starts week 3

# SOME FRIENDLY REMINDERS

If children could please have a spare change of clothes in their bags.

- Reminder Running Club: If your child has running club, please send an email to us for permission to let them go in the morning.
- o A reminder that all children should be always be wearing shoes and a hat while outside.

# RIDDLE OF THE WEEK

I'm full of keys but I can't open a door. What am I?